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Via electronic submission 
 
The Honorable Ronald D. Kouchi 
President of the Senate 

The Honorable Nadine K. Nakamura 
Speaker of the House of Representatives 

 
Re:  Hawai‘i Revised Statutes § 37-52.5 (a) – administratively-established new accounts  
 
Dear President Kouchi and Speaker Nakamura: 
 
 As required by HRS § 37-52.5(a), the Judiciary respectfully submits this report to the 
Legislature on the following administratively-established new account. 
 
Appropriation No. S-25-241-J FY24 Homeland Security Grant Program 
 
Award Amount: $100,000.00 

Justification for the establishment of the account or fund: To mitigate, prevent, prepare, 
respond, and recover from threats and incidents of terrorism.  The grant is a result of 
congressional funding to enhance the capability of state and county agencies to prevent, 
protect, and respond to incidents of terrorism, but also supports all threats and hazards within 
the context of terrorism. 

Source of revenue for the fund: FY 2024 Homeland Security Grant Program through the Hawai‘i 
Department of Law Enforcement, Office of Homeland Security 
 
 If there is any additional information that you would like to have regarding this particular 
account, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Rodney A. Maile 
 Administrative Director of the Courts 
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